
FAQS

Q- When will the parking restrictions begin?
A- This program is planned to launch Spring 2022. An 

exact date has not been set at this time. 

Q- Who will be allowed to park on the streets in this 
neighborhood?

A- Residents and owners who obtain permits for their 
vehicles can park on the streets in the designated 
district at any time.

Q- How will visitors be permitted?
A- Each household will receive two physical passes 

for visitor vehicles to display. These permits are valid for 
up to 72 consecutive hours.

Q- Will we have to pay for permits?
A- Two permits per household will be free of charge. 

Additional vehicle permits can be purchased for a fee, 
starting at $5.00.

Q- How do we obtain a permit for our vehicle?
A- Adams County is currently setting up an online 

portal for residents and owners to register their vehicles 
and assign permits. Once the portal is live, residents will 
be able to go online and register their vehicles for 
permits which will be assigned virtually.



FAQS

Q- What days and times will the parking restrictions be 
in place?

A- The restricted times will be Monday through Friday, 
from 8am until 5pm. This excludes holidays. 

Q- What happens to a vehicle that does not have a 
permit?

A- They will receive a warning notice for the first 
violation. After that they will receive a citation and 
have to pay a fine. 

Q- How much will the fines be?
A- The fine for parking without a permit will be $21.

For updated information on the Neighborhood 
Parking Program please visit:

adcogov.org/neighborhood-parking-program. 
Email: Parking@adcogov.org
Phone: 720-523-6993
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